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The'Ohmart Corporation. License No. 34-00639-01-
ATTN: Mr. Paul-E. Sieck

..

Vice' President, Manuf.acturing
4241'Allendorf Drive
Cincinnati, OH 45209-

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by S. R. Lasuk.of this
office on February 4-5, 1988,_of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Materials License No. 34-00639-01 and.to tha d':c .,;Un of our fir. dings'with'
'you at the conclusion of the inspectior.. This also refers to the telephone
discussion between you and Mr. Lasuk on February 10, 1988, regarding a.
memorandum you will-issue to your field representatives in the near future.

The inspection was conducted as a result of'a concern expressed by our Region I
office regarding certain technical advice provided to a licensee by Ohmart
representatives. The above memorandum, which contains guidelines for
discussions on radiation exposures, adequately addresses that concern.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined _during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and

-interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

|| go702g 880 m Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief
34-00 -01 PDR Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 030-05634/88001(DRSS)
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